March 31, 2023

To:

St. Lucie County Supervisor of Elections
4132 Okeechobee Road

Fort Pierce, FL 34947

Phone (772) 462-1500

Dear Gertrude Walker, St Lucie County Supervisor of Elections —

Currently on file you have my DS-DE9 and DS-DE-84 — James Clasby for St Lucie County
Commission, District 3. Please accept this letter and new official copies of my DS-DE9 and DS-
DE-84 to replace my current documents on file. The district listed on the DS-DE9 and DS-DE-84
forms have been changed to District 1.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Respectfuily,

James Clasby, MPA
Email: ClasbyCampaign@gmail.com

Phone; 772-971-1090



